
 

 

7:33pm Start 
Convened with quorum.  Roll call, read protocols 
Selected minutes recorder: Cameron LaHaise 
Called for public comment, no comments 

 
Voted unanimously to Approve Jan 2025 Mtg Minutes with addition of the start and end time.  
 
Sudbury's Annual PRIDE Day event at Curtis Middle School on Sunday, June 8th, 2-6pm 
Liesje Quinto and Cheryl Wallace - tentatively available to work the COD table 
Action: Cam to email the Pride Committee and confirm that we want a table 
 
Cheryl Wallace provided an update on the Transportation Committee  

● Catch Connect and the hospital shuttle ill run out of money on June 30  
 
Letters of support for remote options and remote participation in municipal meetings:  
Opposing the provision in the Governor's bill, HD4360. 
Liesje makes a motion for the notes to be integrated into the letter to be sent to Eldridge 
and Gentile. Seconded by Cheryl - Motion passes unanimously 
Action: Cam to send emails before next COD Mtg 
 
Cam emailed Town Manager on 2/14/25 for an update about Lisa North joining the COD. 
Action: Cam to follow up with Town Manager again before the next COD mtg. 
 
Featured Speaker or Event in 2025 (All) 
After much discussion and after the accessible bike discussion (see below), decision to hold off 
on offering a training event at a higher cost and to consider a low cost or no cost speaker or 
speakers. 
        
Discussion on accessible bikes on the railtrails: 
Karyn Jones led this discussion and provided information and research.  

● All Out Adventures runs an accessible bike program in surrounding towns. They bring a 
big box truck with these bikes and do a day event from 10am - 3pm. Participants register 
through All Out Adventures. They have insurance. They offer these opportunities 2 - 5 
times. All Out Adventures brings volunteers, but really great to get the rail trail volunteers 
involved 

● Cost: $2500 per community ride.  
● People can sign up for an hour increment. 
● Grants from Sudbury Foundation 
● Natick does 6 a year and they are sponsored by MathWorks 
● Action: Karyn to reach out to local Rail Trail Group(s) about their interest.  

○ COD interested in funding this event if there is support from rail trail groups 
 

Future Agenda Items and decide on next month meeting topics 
● Sally Hild and Laura Mattei of Sudbury Valley Trustees (SVT) to discuss the All Persons       

Walkway at Wolbach Farm 
● Action: Cam email Laura from Sudbury Valley Trustees about what date she can make 
Adjourn at 9:09pm 



 

 

 
 
 


